
May 20, 2013 
 

Town of Golden Meadow  
Planning and Zoning Commission 

107 Jervis Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
     The Board of Adjustments for the Town of Golden Meadow met to discuss a building 
permit application requiring a rear yard variance to place a mobile home on property 
owned by Thaddeus Adams, 104 Arthur Sr. Dr. , Golden Meadow, LA , on Monday, May 
20, 2013 at 6:45 P.M. at the Town Hall, 107 Jervis Drive, Golden Meadow, LA 70357. 
 
     Those present were:  Chairman Lloyd Ledet 
       Mr. Kenneth Cheramie 
       Mr. Troy Dufrene 
       Mr. Rodney Ledet 
       Mr. McNeely Rome 
                    Mr. Ashton Cheramie 
 
          Chairman Lloyd Ledet called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 
 
     Chairman Lloyd Ledet presented the application submitted by Thaddeus Adams, 104 
Arthur Sr. Dr., Golden Meadow, LA  requiring a variance to place a mobile home requiring 
a rear yard variance from 25’ to 20’ for a mobile home in an R-1 zone.  After a brief 
discussion took place, it was noted that Mr. Adams will be removing a single wide trailer 
and replacing it with a new double wide trailer on the same location. It was also noted 
that sufficient space was available to enact his request.  
  
 Mr. Troy Dufrene presented a motion and Mr. Kenneth Cheramie seconded 
approving the required variances.  The Board unanimously approved the motion as 
presented. 
 
     With no further business to discuss, Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. 
Ashton Cheramie seconded adjourning this meeting at 6:49 P.M.  The Board unanimously 
approved the motion to adjourn as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
        ______________________  
        CHAIRMAN LLOYD LEDET 
        BOARD OF ADJUSTMENTS 

 


